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Twenty-third Sunday of the Year (C)   	3rd / 4th September 2022
Weekend Masses (3rd / 4th September)		Mass Intention:			
Saturday 12.30pm					Eamon McGurn (Anniv) 
Sunday 10.15am (NB New time)			Michael O’Gorman RIP
Next Sunday (10th / 11th September) 
Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year C)	Mass Intention:
Saturday 12.30pm					Angela Crowe		
Sunday 10.15am (NB New time)			Iris Mee RIP				
Readings: Exodus 32:7-11, 13-14; Psalm 50; 1 Timothy 1:12-17; Luke 15: 1-10 

Centenary Mass for OUR Church: NEW DATE: Saturday 15th October 2022 at 2pm celebrated by Archbishop Bernard Longley. Each parishioner is asked to actively invite anybody they know who has links with our parish and now lives away. Don’t let them say they never knew. AND PLEASE DON’T GIVE THEM THE WRONG DATE!
And anybody who lives locally but might not know about it. They are all most welcome.
2 things to do now: Please take away invitations and posters today and spread the word!
Also, please volunteer to be part of the day. Everybody is welcome to be part of hosting our guests and making this a really important moment to remember in the history of our parish.
OUR CENTENARY CELEBRATION IS ONLY FIVE WEEKS AWAY!
In preparation for the big day, there are going to be 2 Sundays where we invite as many people as possible to stay behind after Sunday Mass for just half an hour to clean, prepare:
Sundays 2nd and 9th October. No need to bring anything. Please just stay and help. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Harvington Hall – this Sunday (4th September.) Mass at 3pm

Emergency Second Collection at Masses this weekend for Cafod’s work in Pakistan 

Daughters of Divine Love (our Religious Sisters) will be selling raffle tickets to support their charitable work in Nigeria. This will take place on the weekend of 17 / 18 September.

Last Friday of the Month – at our church – TRANSFORM NIGHT VIGIL 7pm to 9pm.
All welcome. Holy Mass, Word of God, Healing Prayers. (FRIDAY: 30th September)Second Saturday Catholic Convention and Healing Service – from September this will again be held in West Bromwich. Everybody is welcome.
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